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Dress Code for the 2022-2023 School year
Parents and Guardians:
[bookmark: _GoBack]The following will be enforced as the Oakland Park Dress Code. Please make sure you read the entire policy, as some parts have changed. Students are expected to wear belts if their attire has belt loops. Also, students are expected to have all shirts tucked in at all times. 
Tops:  Solid white or navy blue polo shirts/blouses with collar, long or short sleeved.  Blouses/shirts must be long enough to be tucked in.  No logos or writing.  White or navy sweater/vest, sweatshirt or red Oakland Park Sweatshirts can be worn during cold months. (no hooded sweatshirts may be worn in the building at any time). Red Oakland Park t-shirts may be worn at any time.
Bottoms:  Khaki or Navy blue pants/skorts/capris/skirts/jumpers.  Oversized pants that sag are not permitted.  Skirts, shorts and jumpers should be no shorter than 2 inches above knee.  Shorts and capris are worn during Aug., Sept., May, and June only.  No jeans.  Belts with buckles are required for clothes with belt loops.  Navy, black, or brown belts are required. No scarf belts.
Socks/Leg wear: Socks must be white, navy blue or black only. Boys socks should be no longer than crew length. Girls who choose to wear knee socks, or tights, must wear white or navy blue only. No design, patterns, stripes, or colors are allowed. Leggings are not to be worn at Oakland Park.   
Shoes:  Black, brown, or navy school shoes are preferred. Appropriate solid color tennis shoes are allowed (no neon colors, no flashing lights). No heels, flip flops, crocs, open toe shoes, or boots. Shoes should be free of graphic designs such as skulls and other inappropriate images. 
Jewelry: Earrings must be post, no dangling. Boys are not to wear earrings. Necklaces should be no longer than 14” and no costume, plastic, or play jewelry is allowed. No bracelets or rings of any kind are to be worn. 
Please review the policy and ensure that your student comes to school following the policy. 
Thank you,
The Staff of Oakland Park Traditional Alternative Elementary School
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